Catshill and North Marlbrook

Extraordinary Mtg

Thursday 2nd March 2023 7.30pm Online

Members Present: Cllrs B McEldowney, P Masters, B Laniosh, S Osman, P Baker, J Parry, K Burgess

In Attendance: Clerk C Blake,

1. <u>Chairman's welcome</u> - Chairman welcomed all those present

- 2. Apologies for absence None
- 3. To consider Chadsgrove School Grant request After a thorough discussion it was decided that this grant did not meet the grant criteria of benefiting residents in Catshill and North Marlbrook. This is because the school has many pupils attending from other local authority areas and if agreed to would be queried by local residents as to why we are funding other areas too. This was the main reason the funding was declined.
- 4. To consider Easter funding It was agreed to fund £300 for Doorstep Princesses for this event as well as providing Easter egg funding which was agreed at FPC
- 5. To consider Coronation funding for Saturday 6th and Sunday 7th May The event on 6th May did not provide any figures to be agreed upon so until approximate figures are provided then this cannot be voted on by members.

The event on 7th May was discussed and funding of £834 was agreed on

The meeting ended at 20:11 hrs.

Chairman

Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Council

Members: Cllrs B McEldowney (Chair), P Masters, S Osman, B Laniosh, P Baker, J Parry, K Burgess Catshill Village Hall, Golden Cross Lane, Catshill, BROMSGROVE B61 0JZ

Tel: 01527 873266/ 07813 671899 / email: parishclerk@catshillandnorthmarlbrook-pc.gov.uk